[image: image1.wmf]WINTON

St Joseph's Hostel

Beech Street

Primary School

to

1 to 12

1 to 11

13 to 23

23.6m

21.6m

22.9m

Works

WINIFRED STREET

LINCOLN STREET

MILLERS

ATHOL STREET

DUDLEY STREET

1

35

14

49

71

46

43

54

51

47

2

40

56

21

24

3

25

65

44

52

58

23

66

34

20

13

12

26

37

50

16

11

28

22

33

6

7

73

76

32

8

5

STREET

MOOR STREET

OWEN STREET

FLORENCE

ANDOVER

1

49

2

24

49

1

1

ATHOL STREET

12

14

52

46

14

35

14

2

51

STREET

47

2

16

Area 2 Winton

[image: image2.wmf]Key

burglary_jan06

vehicle_jan06

juvenile_jan06

Proposed_alleygates


Winifred Street, Athol Street, Florence Street, Owen Street, Dudley Street.

Crime

The area indicated on the map has suffered 32 burglaries between 

7th April 2004 and 07th January 2006. This equates to a burglary rate of 

89 Burglaries per thousand households. This is almost 4 times Salford’s 

average of 23 per thousand households and has the highest burglary rate for all the proposed alley gating schemes within this report.

Cost

· Total number of properties =  95

· Cost of Scheme = £27,388

· A cost of  £288 per property

Cost Effectiveness

Using Home Office Research Study 217  -The Economic and Social Costs of Crime the average cost of a Burglary on Local Authority Services is £2300. In order for the gates to be cost effective in 2 years we would only need to prevent 12 burglaries in this area. This equates to a 32% reduction in burglaries.

Resident Consultation

· 35 responded (37%)

· 97% in favour of alley gating

· 45% said they felt unsecure or very unsecure in their property

· 39% said they had experienced crime and or ASB

· 34% said they had experienced a burglary

Comments by residents – Hope it gets the go ahead asap, would make a happy difference and peace of mind.

Support for these schemes among residents is high. Gates on individually alleys will only be progressed where there is at least 50% of residents actively supporting the schemes and where all objections have been dealt with appropriately.

Wider Consultation

Further consultation has been carried out with the Neighbourhood Management Team, New Prospect, The Projects Team and Local Councillors. 

We have applied for funding from the Safer Stronger Communities Fund to cover the costs of this alley gating scheme. In addition to this we have put together proposals for additional fencing and street lighting in the area which will complement the scheme. Details of additional works will be put forward in a future Lead Member Report.

We will be working closely with the Projects Team to ensure all aspects of the scheme complement the Proposed Women’s High Support Unit.

Time Scales

Initial Consultations with residents have already been carried out. Following approval of this report we will need to apply for Closure and planning permission, which will take 3 – 4 months.  We will then need an additional 3 – 4 months for the procurement process and for erecting the gates. Completion of this scheme will be February 2007.

